

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Ed Deitsch	
Reply-To:	
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov	

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 9:31 AM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

As a candidate for the House of Delegates in the 42nd district, I know that expanding Medicaid is a must for Virginia. Not only will it allow 400,000 Virginians to be insured, it will create almost 30,000 new jobs. If we do not expand, the Medicaid reimbursement to our emergency rooms will end. This could result in the shutting down of some units.

Sincerely,

Ed Deitsch

22039